
Request for Qualifications: Design-Build Project 

On June 14, 2019, MDOT posted a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for a RWIS-ESS ITS Design-Build 

Project, in the Metro and Bay Regions. Responses are due on July 12, 2019 at 1:00 pm EST. The RFQ 

and additional information on the project can be found at the following link: 

https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,4616,7-151-9625_21539_53226-496996--,00.html 

https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,4616,7-151-9625_21539_53226-496996--,00.html

